
Invitation Email for Global Cancer Research Day 2013 Survey

Thank you for attending National Cancer Institute’s Global Cancer Research Day on 
March 13, 2013.  We invite you to participate in a brief survey about your experience at 
the event. Your input will help us determine how to move forward with future meetings,
including Global Cancer Research Day 2014.

The survey should take you no more than 10 minutes to complete. You can access the 
survey here [link].

Thank you for providing your input, we hope to see you in 2014!


